
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

In accordance with RSA 31:95-b, III (a), as authorized by a vote on Article 24 of the 1994 Town 
Meeting; the Nottingham Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing to receive public 
comment on the acceptance and expenditure of unanticipated revenue in the amount of $19,980 
in grant funds awarded from the State of NH FY24 Body Worn & Dashboard Camera Grant. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held Wednesday, October 11, 2023, at 6:00 PM in Conference Room 
#1 at the Town Hall located at 139 Stage Road, Nottingham.  Any persons wishing to be heard on 
this matter are invited to attend the hearing and make their opinions known. Written comments 
may be submitted to the Selectmen’s Office, 139 Stage Road, P.O. Box 114, Nottingham, NH 
03290, or to bospc@nottingham-nh.gov 
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